
Virtual meeting of the Bureau of the Executive Board 

Wednesday 7 October 2020 

Summary of key recommendations 
 
 
 
The Bureau met to discuss the upcoming meeting of the Preparatory Group and the 
organization of the 210th session of the Executive Board. 
 
 
Preparatory Group (14-15 October 2020) 
 

• It is recommended that the upcoming meeting of the Preparatory Group be held 
virtually. 

    

• Regarding the position of Chair of the Preparatory Group (vacant following the 
departure of the Ambassador of the Dominican Republic), no candidatures has been 
received in response to the Chairperson’s letter of 1 October 2020. The Bureau agreed 
that Mr Sarr (Senegal), Vice Chairperson of the Group, will ensure the function of acting 
Chairperson of the meeting. 

 
 
210th session of the Executive Board (4-18 November 2020) 
 

• A further meeting of the Bureau will be organized shortly to decide on the provisional 
timetable of the 210th session 
 

• Whilst the 210th session is planned to take place in presential, the Secretariat was 
requested to also make the necessary arrangements should the sanitary situation 
impose a virtual meeting. 


